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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

May 9, 1996 

Mr. Ray Stoelting 
Amoco Oil Company 
5001 W 80th St 
Minneapolis, MN 55437 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 

Ruthe E. Badger, District Director 

Southern District Headquarters 

3911 Fish Hatchery Road 

Fitchburg, WI 53711-5397 
TELEPHONE 608-275-3266 

FAX 608-275-3338 
TOO 608-275-3231 

LUST File Ref: 03-13-001178 
(Dane County) 

SUBJECT: SITE CLOSURE, Amoco Station #15567, 2B75 University Av, Madison 

Dear Mr. Stoelting: 

On April 17, 1996, the above mentioned site's review by the Southern District's Closure Committee was 
completed. This committee reviews environmental remediation cases for compliance with state laws, 
standards, and guidelines to maintain consistency in the closeout of cases. 

Based on the correspondence and data provided, it appears that your site has been remediated to 
Department standards. No further investigation, remediation, or other action is required at this time. 

However, your site is not yet officially closed. Before it can be, the monitoring and sparge wells at the site 
must all be properly abandoned according to NR-141, Wisconsin Administrative Code, Groundwater 
Monitoring Well Requirements, and any waste remaining on-site from investigation or remediation must be 
properly disposed of. Documentation of monitoring well abandonment and waste disposal must be submitted 
to the Department. 

Please be aware that this letter does not absolve the current or any future owner of this property from future 
decisions regarding this site or impacts which may be discovered and/or traced back to past or future 
activities at this site. If in the future the Department receives information which demonstrates that 
additional work is necessary, the Department has the authority to require further action. 

The Department appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you have any questions 
regarding this letter, please contact me at the number below. 

Sincerely, 

M"- '-­

Mark Cheyne 
Leaking Underground Storage Tank Unit 
Telephone: (608) 275-3291 

cc: Lisa Noblet Delta Environmental Consultants 2775 South Moorland Road Suite 300 New Berlin WI 
53151 
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